
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ball and Bennett Dental Surgery [mailto: ]  
Sent: Friday, 4 May 2018 7:04 AM 
To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Subject: Scope of Practice Consultation 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
The proposal to allow Allied Professionals to practise independently will lead to a lowering of standards. 
We are not a third world country where different levels of dentistry are practiced . 
No doubt this will cause fees to be lowered, but standards will drop to compensate. 
This proposal is an unnecessary retrograde step. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Thomas Ball 
Corinda Old. 
 
 




